REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
PHILIPPINE STATISTICS AUTHORITY
PAMPANGA PROVINCIAL STATISTICAL OFFICE

PRESS RELEASE

PSA Pampanga conducts the

Stakeholders Appreciation Forum

Date of Release: 13 December 2024
Reerence o.2412-0354-PR-0103

In the conduct of the Stakeholders Forum, PSA Pampanga CSS Maria Virginia R. Olvefia deliver the opening and inspirational
message to the stakeholders, alongside SVSS Jessie D. Lobo, presented the ASPBI Regional Data, QSPB! OFE and
Presentation of National Accounts and delivered the closing remarks by SS Il Cynthia R. Canlas.

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Pampanga Provincial Statistical Office has
conducted the Stakeholders Appreciation Forum and gave recognition to the business
partners/establishment for cooperating in the conduct of different establishment based
survey. Present during the activity are selected establishments, and other stakeholder
(LGU-Angeles City and LGU-Mexico)

The representative from Toyota Angeles Pampanga shared their experience in PSA
surveys and some techniques on how to answer the forms in an easier manner.

The awarding and recognition was held last 12 December 2024 at Greene Manor,
Lazatin Blvd., City of San Fernando Pampanga.
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